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EDUCATION UPDATES 
Habematolel Pomo of Upper Lake-Education Department 

October 2022 

On October 21st, the HPUL After School Program 

went to That Ranch in Kelseyville. The youth had the 

opportunity to go through the maze. They got to play in 

the playground area that included ride on toys, an in-

flatable jumper, swings, duck race, diggers, and much 

more. At the end of their playtime they got a ride on 

the bumble bee train to pick out a pumpkin. It was a 

great day of adventure and fun. 



 2 of 4 

 

                      Updates Continued 

October 8th Madeline Young was crowned 2022 

Homecoming Queen for Upper Lake High School. 

Maddy represented her school and Tribe as an ac-

ademic, multi sports athlete (on Varsity wrestling, 

soccer & basketball teams). We are very proud of 

Maddy for her accomplishments and dedication.   

                 Congratulations Maddy! 
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                       Updates Continued 
On October 28th, HPUL After School Program had the opportunity to attend a Stranger Awareness training at the HPUL 

Community Building. Instructor Louis Maldonado got all students to participate in an exercise to help the children to learn 

how to react in a dangerous situation. This was a great training and was very beneficial to the youth. 
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                       Updates Continued 

Super Youth Award: 

In October the Heart Award was given to Rudy Brown for 

lending a helping hand with our younger kids with their 

homework. Vincent Snow was recognized as, Youth of 

the Month, for trying his best to accomplish his academic 

goals. Weya Niko was awarded the Star Award for earn-

ing the spirt stick during her cheerleading season with the 

Jr. Cougars. Way to go Weya!. We are very proud of our 

youth and their accomplishments. If your child or you 

know a child who deserves recognition, please nominate 

them for the Tribe’s Super Youth Award, contact Educa-

tion Staff or you can nominate and submit for this award 

via the Tribe’s website portal at hpultribe-nsn.gov . 

Office Location: 375 E. HWY. 20, 
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Mailing Address: P.O. Box 516 
                           Upper Lake, CA   
                           95485 

Phone:  (707) 275.8727                
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bjackson@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Monique Brown, Teacher Asst. 
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For Newsletter  

Submissions Email  

bjackson@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

On October 26th Maddy Young (pictured 

above 2nd from the left, with parents 

Angelina Arroyo, Rob Young and brother 

Kai Young), a senior at Upper Lake High 

School, and 5 other teammates were 

honored at Senior Night as they beat 

Mendocino High School (9-1) and com-

pleted in their undefeated season in 

league (22-0-2). They are the #1 team for 

NCS Division 3 playoffs.  

Go Cougars!!! 


